
ADAMS-TAYLOR REGIONAL SERVICE AGENCY 

 

Minutes for Meeting of September 22, 2021 
 

The regular meeting of the Adams/Taylor Regional Service Agency was held at 5:30 p.m. at the offices of 

Engel & Maharry, PLC on the 22nd day of September, 2021. Representatives present: Doug Horton, Jerry 

Peckham, and Logan Larsen.  Also present: Rod Maharry - agency attorney. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM with the agenda being approved. 

 

 

Minutes:  After discussion by the Board, the Minutes from the meeting of September 22, 2021 were 

unanimously approved on motion duly made by Peckham and seconded by Riddle.   

 

Financials:  The bills paid in the regular course of business were reviewed and generally discussed and 

unanimously approved by the Board on motion duly made by Peckham and second by Larsen.  All other 

bills paid were previously approved.   

 

After discussion by the Board, the Financial Report was unanimously approved after motion by Peckham 

and second by Larsen. 

 

Building.  The board generally discussed removal of the building on site.  The board approved removal of 

the building due to the safety concern up to a cost of $3000. 

 

Hunting.  Bob Riddle discussed turning the landfill site into a public hunting area.  Riddle is in discussion 

with Pheasants Forever and the DNR.  Maharry is to check with EVORA to determine if there are any 

restrictions for utilizing the property for public hunting.  Both Riddle and Maharry are to report to the 

board at the next meeting. 

 

The next Executive meeting will be held December 15, 2021 at 5:30 P.M., in the offices of Engel & 

Maharry PLC, 713 Davis Avenue, Corning, Iowa.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 5;45 P.M.  

 

_______________________    ______________________________ 

Date       Doug Horton, Chairman  


